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Public Service Announcement 

(715) 369-6318 Fax 

DATE:  January 8, 2021 
TO:   News Media (And Other Interested Persons) 
FROM:  Oneida County Forestry Department 
RE:  Oneida County Snowmobile Trails WILL NOT OPEN 

 
Upon further consideration and evaluation of trail conditions, the Oneida County 
Snowmobile Council has made the decision to keep the Oneida County Funded 
Snowmobile Trail System closed until further notice. The Oneida County snowmobile 
trails will not be opening at this time. 
  
The Oneida County Snowmobile Council apologizes for any inconvenience this may 
have caused, but believes this is the right decision. 
 
The Oneida County snowmobile trail opening will be determined and announced at a 
later date. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Oneida County Snowmobile Council President, Jim Wendt 715-891-1610 
Oneida County Forestry Department, 715-369-6140 
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